
invites Island Planners, family, & friends (dogs are welcome) to join us 
on our 2nd hike in the beautiful Cowichan Valley. 

Please join us on July 23rd at 
9.30 am in the Parking lot on 
off Cobble Hill Rd.  
Please RSVP: 
shorsburgh@rdn.bc.ca or 
hkauer.cvrd.bc.ca  

Planners hike Mt. Tzouhalem 
to the Cross 
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